From: Adam McGinnis

To: Planning Contact
Subject: Fwd: Case No SU19-0007 Concerns
Date: Monday, April 06, 2020 4:34:55 PM

I would like to make it part of the record that action should be held until everyone affected by
this has been notified via certified mail witch is required. I am sure not everyone has been
notified of this change of meeting, or the know of the ability to view and add to the meeting
though online means.

With the stay at home order it will be impossible to go out and get the signatures required to
protest this in the 14 days that is allowed. I feel that Crown Castle is taking advantage of this

to profit from the state of emergency we are in.

This action should be postponed until such time that the state of emergency has been lifted and
everyone involved can be properly notified and have a chance to voice their concerns.

I appreciate your time and consideration in this matter in these trying times.
I am cc'ing the HOA on this email as well. Please reply to all when responding.

Adam McGinnis
15296 S Wyandotte Dr
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